
Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

Save the Date! Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening

We are pleased to announce that we are hosting our Year 7 Meet the Tutor evening on Thursday 9 October at 
3:30pm – 4:45pm.

This is an opportunity to meet with your child’s tutor as well as other key staff within the school.  The tutor is 
the member of staff who your child sees at the start of every day and as such, they will play an important role 
in your child’s wider development.  They are also the first ‘port of call’ for any query you may have about their 
progress and welfare.

Confirmation of attendance is required.  To do this, please log into the portal and search for 
Activities/Trips. If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here

Our Year 7 students are also encouraged to attend. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 9 October 2025.

Mr V Groak
Headteacher

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App
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